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The 25th Sunday in Ordinary Time.  Readings p. 131 
Welcome to Mass.     *There will be a second collection for Fr Hudson society today.  Please join us 
in school for refreshments after the 10am Sunday Mass. Before Mass, talk to God  During 

mass, Listen to God.  After mass, Talk to each other.        Notices in italics are off-site. 
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Today’s Liturgy:         

Introit  250  

Psalm:               The Lord is close to all 
who call him. 

Offertory: 205 

Final:  31 

 

 

Mass this Week    Sat, 23 Sept 6.30pm 
Mass (Private int). Sun 24th 10am Mass & 
Baptism of Ruby-May Mahon & Chelsea 
Marie McGann.    

Mon, 25th  9.30am Mass at the Convent of the 
Blessed Virgin Mary, Maryvale.  NO 
EVENING MASS     

Tuesday, 26th  Ss Cosmas & Damian 9am 
Rosary. 9.15am Mass (Agnes O’Reilly 
RIP).    

Wed 27th St Vincent de Paul 9.15am Mass 
(Robert O’Reilly RIP).7.30pm Finance 
Committee meet at the Presbytery. 

Thurs, 28th 7.30pm-8.45pm Evangelium Course 
begins at Christ the King, Kingstanding.   

Fri 29th 9.15am Mass, Ss Michael, Gabriel 
&  Raphael. (Joseph O’Reilly RIP). 

Sat 30th  .6.30pm Mass (John McDonnell 
RIP). Sun 1st October 10am Mass  

   * Please could interested parents of 4-
7 year olds attend a meeting today after 
mass at 11.15-11.45am?                            
* Holy Name Catholic Primary School in 
Great Barr are seeking to recruit a new 
Deputy Headteacher to start in January 
2018. Visits to school are warmly 
welcomed. Please contact the school’s 
Headteacher, Mr Andrew Neenan, to 
arrange this. Phone: 01213573216 or 
email: 
headteacher@holyname.sandwell.sch.uk. 
Closing date: Monday 2nd October.           
* The redecoration of the Church will 
begin on 9 October. * If you have Missio 
boxes please hand them to John or 
Janet Coffey. Facts and figures: for 17 September, Gift Aid £283; 

Non Gift-aid £252.85, attendance: 428  . Takings 
from the Festival of Fun (9 Sept): £1057.56: well 
done to Ann Reilly and all the team. *2nd Collection 
for Catholic Evangelisation (17/9) £145.67 

 

 
•   Pope Francis’ prayer intention for October: That all workers may receive respect and protection 

of their rights, and that the unemployed may receive the opportunity to contribute to the 
common good.  * The funeral of Maureen Jones will take place on Monday, 9th Oct at 12 Noon.   

 

•   Secondary school application 
deadline is end of Oct.  Please 
hand forms to Magda Walczak in 
the parish liaison office in school. 


